
This year Frome College aims to fight climate change by working in partnership with Let’s
Go Zero.

Let's Go Zero is the national campaign uniting teachers, pupils, parents and their schools as
they all work together to be zero carbon by 2030.

We are collecting data to help us work out what steps we need to take to become less
consumptive of carbon as a college community.

By completing the travel survey below, you will be supporting our campaign to bring about
positive change. (Please complete one survey per Frome College student)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHMpNHp1IvuoZZLF222lXcbZweh5plL9yuFLpr
Jj7JekDFHQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

For further information about Let’s Go Zero please click on the link below:

https://letsgozero.org/
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